
From: Noel, Jennifer <jnoel@sccommerce.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/9/2013 9:33:13 AM
Subject: RE: Run of Show for the FGI

By three of us, do you mean Jeff Ruble from the PowerTeam? Or just us girls?

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2013 9:22 AM
To: Noel, Jennifer
Subject: RE: Run of Show for the FGI

Attached is a draft run of show for the FGI.
Ralph's OOP is on here... Do you think you could set up a meeting on Friday with the three of us to catch up before the 
tournament? Just a thought J

From: Noel, Jennifer [mailto:jnoel@sccommerce.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 09, 2013 9:10 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Love, Amy; Amy Duffy (aduffy@scprt.com)
Subject: Run of Show for the FGI

Katherine,
Bobby and Ralph are requesting a run of show for the pre and post play so that they may prepare and we have 
time to prepare them.

Please let us know when we can expect that.

Thanks,
Jennifer E. Noel
Director, Global Business Development
South Carolina Department of Commerce
1201 Main Street, Suite 1600
Columbia, SC 29201
803.737.0421 (o)
803.737.0818 (f)
www.sccommerce.com
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